
From: "Gartland, Jonathan" <Jonathan.Gartland@wexinc.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/31/2014 1:37 PM
Subject: RE: Update regarding the site plan review of 122 Anderson  Street Intermodal Trans 
facility

Hello,
I was curious. Does a project like this, where there is the possibility of up to 30 trucks a day being added 
to the traffic pattern, need a traffic impact survey?
When I was driving home on Fox St. last Thursday (? I may be off by a day). I noticed several dozen 
bicycles outside Rising Tide, as well as many people walking between that area and Bunker Brewing. 
This was between 4-5 pm, when I imagine there would be regular truck traffic heading down to the Ferry 
Dock.

Thank You,
Jonathan Gartland

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 25, 2014 12:39 PM
To: Jean Fraser
Cc: Barbara Barhydt; Helen Donaldson
Subject: Re: Update regarding the site plan review of 122 Anderson Street Intermodal Trans facility

Hello

I am writing to update on the timetable for this review.

We intend to issue a letter of approval with conditions next week, and are awaiting the detailed traffic 
comments in order to finalize the conditions.

I am out of the office until Wednesday, July 30th -  so if you have any questions before I return please 
contact Nell Donaldson (874 8723) or Barbara Barhydt (874 8699)-  both are cc'd on this e-mail.

Thank you
Jean

Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   


